Gordon, Melissa J.

Subject: FW: Autism Speaks - State of Connecticut Office of Attorney General Charitable Solicitation
Attachments: State of CT.PDF

From: Scott Newman [mailto:scott.newman@autismspeaks.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 3:30 PM

To: Calder, Caitlin M.

Cc: polberg@manatt.com; Belanger, Virginia (VBelanger@manatt.com)

Subject: Autism Speaks - State of Connecticut Office of Attorney General Charitable Solicitation

Dear Ms. Calder

This is in response to the letter we received June 12" from the State of Connecticut dated May 29, 2013, attached, and
is a follow-up to our discussion this morning.

To confirm our discussion, Autism Speaks did not, is not nor has any plans to conduct fundraising activities related to the
tragedy at Sandy Hook Elementary School.

As we discussed, this email will satisfy your request for information.

If you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Best

Scott Newman

Chief Financial Officer

Autism Speaks

1 East 33" Street, 4™ Floor

New York, NY 10016

{646) 385 ~ 8516 direct

(917) 796 — 8465 mobile
Scott.newman@autismspeaks.org
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